
Millstadt Library Board Minutes- Fundraising Committee                                

May 20, 2021 

2:00 p.m. 

Village Meeting Room 

 

The Fundraising Committee Meeting was held to discuss the upcoming Open House brochure 

and fundraising options. Those in attendance were board president, Bob Englebretson, vice 

president, Jennifer Bernstein, trustee, Patti French and library director, Nichole Lauko. 

 
Old Business: It has come to the attention of the Fundraising Committee that the library did not 

receive the Public Library Construction Grant from the State of Illinois.  

 
New Business: A brochure for the New Millstadt Library Open House, held on June 8, 2021 

from 5:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. was discussed and finalized. Other aspects of the Open House 

were discussed. Future plans for fundraising efforts were discussed and the Committee hopes 

to have help from a non-traditional Friends of the Library group.  

 

Meeting was adjourned by president Bob Englebretson 

 

Respectfully submitted by Nichole Lauko 
 


